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Treasurer's report: $3647.00. 

 

Short item. Vern Tator brought a number of table legs to the meeting 

which he desired to sell. As far as I was able to note, he was successful in this. 

 

Show and tell. 

Dennis Harrison showed two extremely attractive examples of his marquetry artistry. He 

also informed the group of his attendance at and recognition at a marquetry meeting. 

 

Raffle. 

Several items were raffled including a $25.00 gift certificate from Woodcraft and also a 

kit for a Shaker Box graciously donated by Woodcraft (Thank you, Ron Hall), in addi-

tion to a number of woodworking books of varying vintage. The amount 

collected will be reported by the Guild treasurer, Chris Green at the next meeting. 

 

The program featured a truly excellent, informative and useful presentation by Michael 

Dresdner on the topic of hide glue.  Michael covered virtually everything that can be 

known about hide glue in a manner that was also entertaining as well as practical.  He 

also demonstrated various items pertinent to the topic as well.  The program was of the 

usual high caliber we have come to expect from Michael.  It is good to know and report 

that we may expect future programs from him. 

 

As his presentation ended, the original topic segued into information about a project with 

which Michael and his ukulele facility have become involved.  Much enthusiasm and 

interest and support of this project was expressed by many members. 

I felt that this topic was important enough to justify a special timely newsletter extra edi-

tion which you all should have received some time ago with all the appropriate details.  

A special donation of $100.00 from the Guild has been sent to Michael's project.  The 

great appeal of his project is that not only does it have special significance in and of it-

self but it is woodworking related which makes it especially gratifying. 

 

The next meeting at Woodcraft will be June 28, 2012 at 6:30 PM.  The program will be 

presented by Margaret Erickson, one of our members and the topic will be the unique 

boxes which she makes.  One of our members has seen her work and is impressed by it.  

I look forward to the program. 

 

The July 26 program, also at Woodcraft will be on the topic of mini vessels with burning 

and branding.  More details next newsletter. This should be a hot topic.  Poor pun intend-

ed.  We are also working on picnic plans.  More later.  That's all for now. 
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Crosscut Hardwoods 

4100—1st Avenue S.,  

Seattle 98134 
10% Discount 

Rockler Woodworking  
3823 Stone Way N.  

Seattle 98103  
10% Discount  (not valid on 

Member’s 

Discounts 

power tools) 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson S.,  

Seattle 98108 
10% Discount (not valid on pow-

er tools or workbenches) 

 

 

Edensaw Woods 

8032 S. 194th St. 

Kent, WA 98032 

 

Monthly Tip 






